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KEVIN DE LEÓN FOR U.S. SENATE RELEASES 

FUNDRAISING NUMBERS 
  

LOS ANGELES, CA – The campaign for Kevin de León for United States Senate released the following statement 
today regarding the filing of the 2017 fourth quarter campaign finance statement: 
  
“Kevin de León is the U.S. Senate candidate for hard-working people; for everyday Californians who are clearly fed 
up with the status quo in Washington, D.C.” said Courtni Pugh, campaign manager for Kevin de León for U.S. 
Senate.  “To date, we are proud to have received tremendous grassroots support from thousands of small-dollar 
donors from all across California, totaling $500,000." 
  
“We knew from the outset we were not going to be able to compete with Senator Dianne Feinstein dollar for 
dollar.  Kevin de León, like most Californians, does not have the personal riches to match someone with her vast 
wealth,” Pugh added. “We will need the continued support of grassroots progressives across this great state who 
want a representative in Washington, D.C. who will fight for them. 
  
“Senator Feinstein’s millions – even with a sizeable chunk of her own personal wealth – cannot buy a record like 
Kevin de León’s.  He is the only candidate in this race that supports Medicare-for-all, and has enacted historic 
protections for California’s immigrant communities and policies combating climate change.  That’s what true 
progressive leadership looks like, and that’s why Californians will choose Senator de León to be their voice in the 
U.S. Senate." 

  
For a stronger, more progressive California, visit www.kevindeleon.com. 
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